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This week in ISM, the goal was to find multiple articles and continue researching and 
annotating further in the studies. However, with a busy week in many of the other courses, 
along with Varsity Tennis, trying to make time to research was difficult. Although the 
performance of this week was at a slower pace, the fact that the goal was not met or 
maintained is disappointing. However, with this feedback, it is essential that coming into this 
next week, the schedule is followed and consistent work is done.  
 

At the beginning of the week, students created their own personal website to 
showcase their work and digital portfolio. This process was exciting because it was nice to 
see all the hard work put beautifully in one place for people to see. Also this week, the final 
touches on resumes were made. In class, we gave peer feedback to each other and made the 
necessary corrections on the resumes. Additionally, ISM students learned how to give a 
proper handshake in a professional setting. With repetitive practice, students were able to 
understand the importance of a first impression and how a simple handshake sets the tone in 
a professional relationship. With that, Mr. Speice gave students homework to shake at least 
ten strangers’ hands. For me, this may be a challenge because I am not used to shaking 
random peoples’ hands unless someone else is introducing them to me. I think that this 
assignment is out of my comfort zone but is beneficial to me in the future when 
collaborating with professional adults. 
 

Over the weekend, supplies were bought, including a binder, sheet protectors, and 
“thank you” notes. These materials will be used to help put together my work, research, and 
essays. It will be nice to see all the hard work in a crisp and clean binder. However, this next 
week I want to make a few changes compared to this week’s performance. The goal is to be 
able to provide multiple articles and resources for the next assessment. Additionally, other 
goals will include updating the LinkedIn profile, along with editing and adding more content 
to the website I have created. I will ensure that I am efficient with my time and consistent 
with my work throughout the week, in order to reduce stress and feel good about the work 
ethic put forward. 
 

 


